
Mt.	Falls	
Sept	13,	2020	
	
We	want	to	thank	everyone	that	showed	up	at	Mt.	Falls	today.	What	a	gorgeous	day	to	play	
golf.			We	would	also	like	to	give	a	big	thank	you	to	those	that	rode	with	another	person.	
Suzanne	and	I	think	we	were	tricked!		In	our	emails	the	manager	was	informed	that	we	needed	
a	cart	for	everyone,	he	never	suggested	they	might	not	have	enough.		
	
For	our	play	day,	we	ended	up	with	24	players	and	19	that	participated	in	the	game,	4	Pars	and	
subtract	½	your	handicap.		We	paid	1/3	of	the	field.		We	had	3	flights	and	paid	1st	Gross	and	1st	
Net	in	each	flight.			
	
Winners	are:	

	 1st	Flight	 2nd	Flight	 3rd	Flight	
Gross	 Rusty	Beckel	47	 Karen	Huckabay	51	 Ellen	Guerra	48	
Net	 Karen	Herness	45	 Lai	Rippee	46	 Lorna	Daniels	51	

	
	
We	are	looking	forward	to	seeing	all	of	you	again	on	our	next	play	date!	
	
Suzanne	Desmarais	and	Kathy	Faber	
	
	


